
Comment for planning application 22/01488/OUT
Application Number 22/01488/OUT

Location OS Parcel 5616 South West Of Huscote Farm And East Of Daventry Road Banbury

Proposal Construction of up to 140,000 sq m of employment floorspace (use class B8 with ancillary
offices and facilities) and servicing and infrastructure including new site accesses, internal
roads and footpaths, landscaping including earthworks to create development platforms and
bunds, drainage features and other associated works including demolition of the existing
farmhouse

Case Officer Samantha Taylor  
 

Organisation
Name Mr B Walker

Address 12, Seven Sisters Close,Farthinghoe,Brackley,Northants,NN135PN

Type of Comment  Objection

Type neighbour

Comments The proposed development will inevitably lead to a major increase of HGV traffic on the 
A422 through Farthinghoe. Traffic levels are already too high, causing noise, pollution, and 
risk to life on the narrow pavements and elsewhere. The mooted bypass is now unlikely to 
happen for a considerable period, due to funding issues, and is in any case planned as a 2 
lane road, based on current traffic volumes.  If the bypass were to go ahead (a remote 
chance in the short to medium term), the increased volumes caused by this new 
development would significantly reduce the benefit of the bypass, as it would be too close to 
the village to mitigate the massive amounts of noise and pollution resulting from the 
increased traffic levels caused by this proposed development. 
 
If the proposal is approved, the only sensible decision would be to downgrade the A422 
between Brackley and Banbury, and ban HGV's completely, forcing them to use the M40. 
 
The area is already blighted by HS2 and its construction traffic, along with a rash of 
proposed solar farms.  Why are we singled out for mass destruction of our environment? 
 
I strongly oppose the development
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